
Mission Statement 
The Paul Creek Language Association 

 
 

The Paul Creek Language Association is a non-profit 
British Columbia society formed with the express purpose 
of promoting the use, preservation and revitalization of the 
Okanagan language in the communities of the Lower 
Similkameen Valley.  The Association will act to be a 
positive partner of families, communities, organizations 
and individuals who wish to bring the Okanagan language 
into their daily lives. 


